
SNOW REMOVAL SEASON 
 

 
 

We are poised to enter the 2003 – 2004 snow removal season at the 
Skyhaven Airport.  The following are reminders for everyone to consider 
and follow during the coming winter season: 

 
 

• Please give the snow removal contractor time and space to clear 
the airport surfaces.  Minimize the use of private vehicles on the 
airport aprons during the snow removal operations.   Please 
yield to snow removal equipment. 

 
• The airport bucket loader is equipped with Unicom radio 

capability (122.7).  For aircraft movements, ground or airborne, 
announce your intentions, and if need be specifically address 
the equipment operator to insure he understands your 
intentions.   

 
• No long-term vehicle parking on airport property.  If you have a 

hangar please park your vehicle in the hangar when departing 
on an extended flight during the snow season.  If you have a tie 
down space, please park your vehicle within your space and not 
in the taxi-lane.  If neither of these apply please contact OVA 
and make arrangements for extended parking outside the airport 
fence.  

 
• The snow removal contractor will remove snow to within 5 feet 

or less of the hangars.  The contractor will attempt to 
accommodate those wishing to arrive or depart the airfield 
immediately following a snow event.   

 
 
The Division of Aeronautics thanks you in advance for your 

cooperation during this snow season.  Remember the contractor’s task is to 
make the airport safe for your use.  Give him the time and the support 
necessary to accomplish the task.     

 



    
 
  


